Alabama Articulation & General Studies Committee

Looking Forward to 2024-2025 % T

Setting Priorities & Goals

The Articulation & General Studies Committee (AGSC) and the Alabama Transfers Staff will commit to

addressing on the following priorities/goals in 2024-2025:
The Alabama Transfers Staff will:

1.Investigate and research Al technologies to enhance our website, enabling students to upload
transcripts via smartphones for real-time “what if” analysis and facilitating reverse transfers for
community colleges.

2.Collaborate with the Succession Plan subcommittee to assess future staffing needs for Alabama
Transfers, preparing for the upcoming retirement of current leaders.

3.Continue efforts to market, promote, and educate students, counselors, advisors, faculty, and
administrators throughout Alabama, aiming to boost the adoption and effective use of new

technologies on the Alabama Transfers website.
The AGSC Membership will:

1.Persist in the efforts of the Gen Ed subcommittee to address issues aiming to clarify the mission of
general education in Alabama and to enhance the existing AGSC general education framework. Also,
continue to address possible issues or problems associated with the current literature and history
sequencing requirements in Area Il and Area IV.

2.Continue the work of the Succession Plan subcommittee to evaluate future staffing needs for Alabama
Transfers and present recommendations to the AGSC regarding a potential succession plan.

3.Host the 7th Annual Achieve Conference.

4.Advance the review of AP/CLEP credit in an effort to encourage the Council of Chief Academic
Officers to reconsider and respond to the AGSC's 2021 recommendations (accepting a AP score of 3
for across the board).

5.Examine the impact of the Numeracy Act on Elementary/Early Childhood Education and its potential
effects on the transfer credit for math courses in Area V.

6.Provide guidance on the utilization and spending of all discretionary funding.
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